
BUDGET WORKSHOP 
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM OF VILLAGE BOARD 

 
Thursday, October 3, 2019 

 
Time:  5:30 p.m. 
Place: Mukwonago Village Hall Board Room, 440 River Crest Ct 
 
The purpose of this notice is to notify the public that there may be a possible quorum of the 
Mukwonago Village Board at the Budget Workshop.  This workshop will be a to review the 
preliminary 2020 Budget requests.  No official action will be taken.  
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